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Sixth Sense 
Which Week? 

This Week: Monday 14th November (Week 1) 

Next Week: Monday 21st Nov (Week 2) 

  

  

Sun 14th March: Mother’s Day! 

  

DROP DOWN DAY: Tuesday 15th November  

Full day attendance is compulsory for all students (8:30am – 15:05pm) 

Year 13 sessions include:  

• UCAS workshop – completion of personal statements and 

UCAS applications in line with our internal deadline.  

• Apprenticeship, Support and Knowledge workshop – 

students not applying to university will gain specialist 

knowledge on applying for apprenticeships and have the 

opportunity to do this during the session.  

• Bespoke careers advice – the careers team will be on hand all 

day to offer 1-1 support and guidance. 

 

All Sixth Form students will:  

• Be in the audience to watch an external speaker. 

• Participate in Information, Advice and Guidance sessions 

based on relevant topics. 

 

Reminder 

To guarantee meeting the UCAS application 

deadline of January 25th 2023, our internal deadline 

is 15th November 2022 for Year 13 students. 

University applicant checklist:  

- Have you written a personal statement?  

- Have you attended any university open 

days?  

- Have you registered with UCAS and 

completed your personal information 

correctly? 

- Have you decided on a chosen course? 

- Have you narrowed down your university 

choices to 5? 

- Have you asked a member of academic 

staff to provide a reference? 

Support:  

• To book a careers appointment email: 

JRobinson@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk   

• Call into the Careers Centre D021 Mondays- 

Thursdays 

• Speak to Miss Armitage or Miss Foster for 

support with university applications 

Self- Directed Study Periods 

A hard habit to break? Are you being 

productive?  

Research shows that consistent revision and 

independent study has many benefits: 

✓ Improved academic performance 

✓ Increased motivation and confidence 

✓ A greater awareness of strengths and 

areas for development  

✓ Greater social inclusion and peer 

collaboration 

 

 

Laptops are available from the D Block Sixth Form office  

The Information Centre has spaces for silent study, group work 

and computer access 

Revision resources are available from the study shelves in the 

common room.  
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